
Two virtual Paying for College
sessions to choose from: 
December 20th, 6:00pm - 7:00pm

or
January 17th, 6:00pm - 7:00pm

Join us on campus, for our 
New Year / New FAFSA Event
 and let's complete your 
2024-2025 FAFSA in person
January 11th, 5:30 pm-7:30 pm

Paying for College Events
Presents

Scan here for
more info and

to register


